
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Brian Schultz 
Tuesday, August 31, 2021 3:49 PM 
Adria Harper 
RE: Interested Party - Docket No. 20210137-PU 

Per your request we have added CTIA/DeTura to the docket as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/31/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09963-2021 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 20213:42 PM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Interested Party- Docket No. 20210137-PU 

Please add Mr. DeTura as an interested party on behalf ofCTIA in docket no. 202 10137-PU. 

Matt DeTura 
Counsel, External and State Affairs 
1400 16th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20036 
202-736-3228 (office) 
202-379-6410 (mobile) 
MDeTura@ctia.org 
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